
Report on Participation in International Day for Biological Diversity 2024

Date: 22nd May 2024
Venue: Science City Auditorium, Kolkata

On the occasion of  International Day for Biological Diversity 2024, the  IQAC Coordinator Dr. Sisir 
Chatterjee, along with Dr. Shakuntala Ghorai from the Green Club and two dedicated green volunteers, 
Mr. Mriganka Majhi and  Mr. Arpan Purkait, participated in the observation event held at the  Science 
City Auditorium, Kolkata.

The  event,  organized  by  the  West  Bengal  Biodiversity  Board,  brought  together  individuals  and 
organizations committed to the conservation of biodiversity and the sustainable use of natural resources.  
The focus of the event was to raise awareness about the importance of preserving biological diversity for the 
well-being of ecosystems and humanity.

Dr.  Chatterjee,  Dr.  Ghorai,  Mr.  Majhi,  and Mr. Purkait  actively participated in the discussions,  sharing 
insights  on  biodiversity  conservation  and  the  role  of  educational  institutions  in  promoting  sustainable 
practices. The event provided an excellent platform for them to interact with experts, environmentalists, and 
other stakeholders dedicated to protecting the environment.

The participants expressed their commitment to supporting the goals of the event through various initiatives 
in their respective fields, particularly through the  Green Club at Raidighi College, which is focused on 
promoting environmental awareness and sustainable practices among students and the local community.

The event concluded with a call for continued efforts to preserve biological diversity, and all attendees were  
encouraged to take concrete actions to safeguard ecosystems for future generations.








